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 15th November 2022 

Class 4 RSC Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our planned trip to the RSC’s production of A Christmas Carol will be taking place on Thursday 1st 
December.  
 
The performance will start promptly at 7.15pm, we need to be going in to our seats by 7pm. School 
staff will be waiting to meet the children by the main entrance to the RSC theatre from 6.45pm. This is 
the entrance by the main steps leading up to the shop and the entrance to the tower. It is essential 
that all children are with us by 7pm. We cannot wait for late comers. 
 
We will not be purchasing refreshments during the interval and we suggest that the children bring a 
small treat and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) which they can enjoy during the interval. 
As the theatre is cashless, if anyone would like to purchase a programme, we recommend that you visit 
the theatre in advance.  
 
After the performance, we will bring the children back out to the foyer (by our meeting point) and wait 
with them until they are all collected. The performance finishes at 9.40pm and we would appreciate it if 
families could be at the meeting point in time for the end of the show.  
 
A payment of £10 is now due to cover the cost of the ticket.  
 
Money can be paid either directly into school (please send cash or cheque in a named envelope with 
cheques made payable to Temple Grafton School) or via School Money. We would like all payments to 
be made by Monday, 28th November please. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best wishes  

 
 
 
 

Mary Gray 
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